
 

 

 

 
 
January 27, 2025 
 
 
Dear valued customer:  
 

As you are likely aware, the incoming US Administration has made several statements 
regarding potential tariffs with a variety of trading partners throughout the globe. The 
various countries have in turn made statements in response.  
 

Right now, it is all hypothetical. We are monitoring the situation closely, as we’re all aware 
of how tariffs can impact a variety of areas: pricing, product availability, the supply of raw 
materials for our manufacturing partners, foreign exchange rates, and freight and fuel 
surcharges. We remain committed to sharing the relevant information we receive from our 
supplier partners with you transparently as it becomes available to us, and to working with 
you to minimize the impact of any potential actions wherever possible. 
 
We appreciate your business and look forward to supporting your product needs. If you 
have any questions, please reach out to your local Convoy representative.  
  
Sincerely,  
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jean-Marc Sager  
President & CEO  
Convoy Supply   


